
     July 11, 2019

SENT VIA EMAIL

Allison Lucas
Siri and Glimstad, LLP
200 Park Avenue, Seventeenth Floor
New York, New York  10166
ALucas@sirillp.com

Dear Ms. Lucas:

This letter is our final response to your Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic 
Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of 
June 11, 2019, assigned #19-00863-FOIA, seeking:

“…A copy of each clinical trial relied upon by the CDC when recommending the routine use of 
Fluzone in six-month old babies.”

We located 45 pages of responsive records. After a careful review of these pages, no information was 
withheld from release.

In accordance with the Department's implementing regulations, 45 CFR Part 5, no fees are due for 
processing request #19-00863-FOIA.

If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of the records provided please contact 
either our FOIA Requester Service Center at 770-488-6399 or our FOIA Public Liaison at 770-488-6277.

Sincerely,

Roger Andoh
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer
Office of the Chief Operating Officer
Phone: (770) 488-6399
Fax: (404) 235-1852
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